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LEGAL NOTICE
TOWN OF GREENE
NOVEMBER 1, 2023



NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN: The Town of Greene does have weight restrictions on the town roads town wide. The weight limit is 4 ton per axle from November 1 through April 1 to protect our infrastructure during freezing and thawing conditions during the winter season. Please contact the highway department with any questions in regards to this matter.  

By Order of the Greene Town Board
Dated: November 1, 2023
Nicholas R Drew
Greene Highway Superintendent
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